
 

 

 
 
 
 
30th March 2023 
        
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Year 11 Leavers’ Prom Contract 2023 – Thursday 29th June 2023 
 
As we come towards the final term of your child’s GCSE studies here at Staffordshire University Academy, we are now 
looking ahead to their upcoming GCSE examinations and the end of year celebrations that will follow.  Students have 
shown amazing resilience over the past three years and have not allowed the disruption of the pandemic to derail 
their focus or work ethic. We firmly believe that each member of Year 11 will achieve the grades and outcomes they 
deserve that will allow them to go onto their next steps with confidence and accomplishment.  
 
The prom will take place on the 29th June 2023; this is after the final examination has taken place ensuring no 
disruption to your studies. The prom is being held at The Moat House, Acton Trussell. To ensure that everyone is given 
the opportunity to attend the prom and celebrate all the hard work you have put into your studies and upcoming 
examinations we are asking all members of Year 11 to agree to the below agreement.  This has been shared in assembly 
and has been signed by students during tutor time.   

 
Prom Details and Expectations  

 
• Prom will be held in The Moat House, Acton Trussell from 6.00 to 10.30pm.  
• Prom is open to all eligible students who meet the criteria below. 
• The standards and expectations of the academy apply at the prom just as they would if you were in the academy, 

this is an academy event. 
• A photographer will be available on the evening. 
• The dress code is formal wear. 

 
Criteria*  
 

• Attendance has to be 95% or over from February half term. 

• Attend at least 3 brain boost or interventions every week from February half term. 

• Attend all lessons  

• No suspensions from February half term onwards.  

• Fewer than 15 negatives from February half term  
 

If you have any questions please contact me at the academy by email srandle@suacademy.co.uk.  
Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish you all a restful Easter break. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
Miss Randle 
Head of key Stage 4 

 

*Each student will be considered on an individual basis. 
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